
Contact:  Greg Millican  07 3102 7394 / 0400 258938 / greg@telg.com.au
The Engineering Link Group, based in Queensland, is a not-for-profit education 
institution that provides engineering experiences for High School students and 
teachers across Australia.

…sincere thanks for 
encouraging and inspiring 
the next generation to 
engage with engineering 
through the spaghetti bridge 
competition. I know our lads 
really appreciated the 
opportunity. See you all 
again next year.”

To support the Spaghetti Bridge Competition, teachers are invited to a FREE professional development workshop.  
Engineers from the Department of Transport and Main Roads and TELG staff will provide insights into the physics and 
engineering of bridges, and tips and resources to support successful implementation of the Competition in your 
school.

The competition is a fun and challenging opportunity for students to test their engineering skills and experience the 
planning, creativity, problem solving and team work required for a career in engineering.

PD – Wednesday 2 May 2018
Engineering House, Spring Hill, Brisbane

James Cook University, Townsville
Both workshops: 4.00 pm – 5.30 pm (refreshments provided)


